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Developing Midwives Project jointly organised a seminar titled “A Decade of Midwifery in 

Bangladesh”, jointly organised by the Directorate General of Nursing and Midwifery (DGNM), 

British High Commission in Bangladesh, BRAC James P Grant School of Public Health, BRAC 

University and United Nations Population Fund (UNFPA) at a hotel in Dhaka on March 30th 

2022 to reflect on the progress of midwifery in the country over the past decade. Md. Saiful 

Hassan Badal, Secretary of the Medical Education and Family Welfare Division of the Ministry 

of Health and Family Welfare was present as the Chief Guest. Matt Cannell, the Development 

Director of the British High Commission in Bangladesh, Dr Eiko Narita, Country Representative 

ad interim of UNFPA and Dr Sabina Faiz Rashid, Professor and Dean of BRAC James P Grant 

School of Public Health, BRAC University attended as special guests. The seminar was chaired 

by Siddika Akter, the Director General of the DGNM and accompanied by over a hundred senior 

officials and representatives from different Government Ministries, development and 

implementing partners, and midwifery institutions. 


